
Teacher Cadet  Program Parent Letter 
Preparing Cadets To Be Teacher Leaders! 

 
Date ____________________________ 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 
You have learned by now that Belle Plaine Schools set high expectations for our 
students.  We believe each student should have the opportunity to apply his/her 
own skills through a Pathway Experience.  You child has been accepted to the 
Teacher Cadet Pathway Experience for this school year.  As your child completes 
this experience he/she will be analyzing his/her own strengths, gaining and 
understanding of how to create resumes and gain interview skills, develop and 
implement developmentally appropriate lessons for students, gain an 
understanding of classroom management strategies, and learn how to assess 
and evaluate data. 
 
This Pathway experience involves parental and teacher support as well as 
student initiative and self-discipline.  Attached is a copy of the course guide that 
explains the goals and outcomes of the program. 
 
This is an exciting experience for your Cadet.  Thank you for joining us on this 
exciting journey.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call or 
email us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Margot Hansen 
mhansen@belleplaine.k12.mn.us 
952-873-2403 ext 495 
 
Kim DeWitte  
kdewitte@belleplaine.k12.mn.us 
952-873-2401 
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